
 
 

SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 257 

Senator Allison asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2005: 
 
AFP officer under internal investigation: 
 

(a) Can you inform the Committee at what point it was resolved that he had not tipped off those 
under investigation? 

(b) On 19 October 2005, was the officer advised that the investigation into this aspect was 
complete? 

(c) When was the last time the officer was interviewed? 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 

a) On 12 July 2005 a draft final report by the investigating officer determined there was no 
evidence to suggest any evidence had been leaked. 

 
b) No.  The officer was advised of the contents of the draft report on 12 July 2005.  The 

officer was supplied with a copy of the draft final report on 31 August 2005. 
 

c) 27 June 2005. 
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